
Band Booster Meeting September 16, 2025 Minutes  

  
Welcome – Candace Robertson   
 
Treasurer Report – Lisa Jacocks 
Current Available Balance - $49,653.00 
 
Mrs. Nails Announcements -  

●​ There will be a concert attire consignment sale tomorrow (Wednesday, 9/17/25) 
in the RMS band room from 5-7. You must wear what we order from our 
company or what you can purchase at the consignment sale. Order forms for 
new attire are due Friday.  

●​ Mums are coming in next Tuesday on 9/23/25 around 12:45pm. Pick up will be 
after school in the parking lot next to the practice field. We will need volunteers to 
help sort the orders so please help if you’re able.  

●​ There will be a Middle School Concert on 10/21/25 at 7:30pm. 
 
Mr. McDonald Announcements - 

●​ This week's game will be at LFO, call time is at 5:00pm. 
●​ The first competition/contest will be next week so crunch time is here. Our first 

competition will be at Sonoraville High School on Saturday, 9/27/25. Our call time 
is at 4:00pm and our performance time will be at 8:30pm, we are the last band to 
perform. The admission is $10, ages 5 and under are free. Parking is free. 

●​ Our second competition/contest is the Walden Ridge Marching Contest on 
Saturday, 10/4/25. Call time will be 1:00pm and we will leave at 2:00pm that day. 
Our performance time is 6:30pm and we are the last band to perform. 

●​ The Catoosa County Exhibition is on 9/30/25 at 7:00pm at LFO. Entry is free. 
Liberty Apparel is printing t-shirts for the Exhibition onsite and we will be selling 
those for $20. The proceeds will be split between all the bands. 

●​ District Jazz Band will be on 10/1/25, 22 students have signed up. We will take 
the bus after school and stop Buc-ee’s for dinner on the way down. Will 
announce official times soon. 
  

Candace Robertson Announcements - 
●​ Thank you for coming to Jefferson’s for Spirit Night. We will be doing vinyl decals 

for the band. We have chosen two different designs. Kristy Peters will be ordering 
and the turnaround time will be an estimated 3 weeks.  

●​ We are in the process of working on a blanket fundraiser for the band trip. Details 
will be provided soon. 



●​ The next Spirit Night will be on 9/23/25 at Panera Bread in Fort Oglethorpe. This 
will take place all day and 20% of the proceeds will go towards the band. Please 
make sure to show the digital flyer to make it count.  

●​ Liberty Apparel is now handling the Football Programs due to lack of 
communication from the previous company. They’re in the process of being 
designed and should be ready by the next home game on 10/10/25. 

●​ The next Booster Meeting will be on 10/14/25. 


